
 

 

 

 
February 11, 2021 

 

 

Subject:  Zurn Industries Commercial Price Adjustment - US Market Only 

 

 

Effective Date:  April 1, 2021 

 

 

Due to raw material increases and inflationary pressures, Zurn Industries, LLC, is announcing a price 

increase effective April 1, 2021.  The average price increase across the product categories is as follows: 

• Commercial Brass – 5% 

• Flo-Thru – 5% 

• Light Commercial – 5% 

• Spec Drain – 5% 

• Stainless Drains – 5% 

• Wilkins – 6% 

 

Zurn remains diligent in managing cost to off-set the impact of continued inflation and other external 

factors, but we expect this environment to continue into the near term and may need to implement 

additional increases in the future. 

 

Price Protected Orders 

· All price protected orders must be entered AND released for shipment by March 31, 2021. 

· Any projects awarded or orders entered on or after March 31, 2021, will reflect new pricing. 

 

New pricing will be distributed in March. 

 

Please contact your Zurn Sales Representative or Area Manager with any questions. 

 

It is our commitment to provide innovative and lean building water solutions that deliver the most reliable 

performance and long-term value for our customers.  This price adjustment enables Zurn to continue 

reinvesting in the business to better serve the industry and our valued customers.  

 

We appreciate your continued support of Zurn products. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Richard Bledsoe 

Vice President, Sales and Marketing 

 


